February 27, 1964

Mr. and Mrs. M. Silver 51 Wexford Street Springfield, Mass.

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Silver:

It was a pleasure to hear from the Springfield Hebrew Day School that you have again remembered Mindy and me, at the occasion of our anniversary, by contributing to the Memoraal Fund in our honor.

It is good to know that our old friends think of us and do so in terms of charity and good works. It was a special pleasure this year, as I received the notice the day after my return from the Union of South Africa.

I hope all is well with the two of you, and with Bud and Toba and their families. Kindest regards from Mindy and the children.

Sincerely,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM

NL:ff